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On the 16th November Mrs Parker and the MFL 

department at Blessed Edward Oldcorne Catholic 

College hosted a Languages Event. Post 16 providers 

along with our Alumni came and worked with our 

year 9 and 10 students. Our students got to listen to 

talks and take part in A Level workshops throughout 

the day.  

 

Our students really enjoyed the day and felt it gave 

them a lot of insight into MFL at post 16. Being able 

to speak to providers and Alumni to ask plenty of 

questions was very helpful. 

 

A fantastic success.  


